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Thank you to our students and community for their continued efforts with remote 

and flexible learning. The long awaited announcement from the Premier last 

Sunday sees the continuation of Stage 4 restrictions until September 28th. The 

ñroad mapò out of lock down has a three step plan taking us through to late 

October. This includes the following decisions by the Victorian Government about 

school operations.  

¶ All schools will continue to provide remote and flexible learning for the 

remainder of Term 3 except specialist schools in rural and regional Victoria, 

consistent with current settings.  

¶ The first week of Term 4, 5th-9th October remote and flexible learning will continue for all students, except in 

specialist schools in rural and regional Victoria.  

¶ On-site supervision for children of permitted workers and vulnerable students will continue to be provided 

consistent with existing guidelines.  

¶ From October 12th students in Prep to Grade 2 in metropolitan Melbourne return to full-time on-site schooling.   

¶ Remote and flexible learning will continue for all students in Grade 3 to Year 10, other than for children of 

permitted workers and vulnerable students. A date for the return of these year levels to face-to-face learning 

will be subject to further health advice. 

The Education Department will be providing further materials for communication to parents 

and carers shortly. I will keep families updated through Compass as further information 

comes to hand.  

We very much look forward to the time when all of our students are able to attend school 

onsite. The disappointment our students and families may be feeling at this time with the 

extension of Stage 4 is acknowledged by the leadership and staff at Osborne. We will 

continue to make every effort to provide stimulating learning and a high level of support for 

studentsô learning and wellbeing needs. This week Student/Parent/ Teacher conferences 
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are taking place via WebEx. The conferences will provide an excellent opportunity for students to reflect on their 

successes and set goals for further development. The conferences will facilitate open communication for parents, 

students and teachers as we continue with remote and flexible learning. All the best for the conferences and keep up 

the great effort students!  

Fathersô Day Best Wishes 

We hope that our fathers, stepfathers, grandfathers and special persons in our community had a happy Fathersô Day 

last Sunday. Our students still managed to provide some lovely messages and best wishes to their dads or special 

persons during remote learning.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting Webex Events Coming Up! 

We have some exciting school events coming up for the last two weeks of Term 3.  Thursday 17th September we 

have Whole School Footy Day via WebEx. Get ready with your footy scarves, beanies, and footy paraphernalia for 

this session. Students - if you are not sure about your choice of colours could I perhaps help you by suggesting red, 

white and black ï Go Saints!!   

We also have a school assembly coming up next week including The Community Couch Concert. A reminder to 

students to have their entries in by Friday 11th September for concert items.  I am so excited to see the display of 

talent abounding at Osborne! Good luck to our performers and thank you to the SRC for coming up with the idea  

and our Performing Arts teachers for organising this event.  

Transition for Foundation and Year 7 2021 

Our Foundation 2021 Transition sessions via WebEx have been very well received. Last week the children 

experienced sessions in PE and Visual Arts. This week sessions in Performing Arts and Languages are scheduled 

for Tuesday at 2.00pm. We do hope our kinder children can join us again to meet the teachers and join in the fun 

activities.  

Mornington Secondary College is providing two transition opportunities via WebEx this Wednesday.  The first is a 

student session at 2.00pm followed by a parent information session at 4.00pm. All the best to those who will be 

participating.   

Building Program 

The progress of the capital works program at Osborne has been a positive focus during a very challenging year. The 

foundations are in for the next phase and we have heard that the modules are scheduled to arrive in the first week of 

the school holidays. The Principal team and administration staff love working in the beautiful new administration 

wing. We are very excited to see the developments of the next stage of the building program.  

Pam Anderson, Principal 
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2020 Curriculum Days 
 

Term 4 

Monday 2nd November 

Friday 18th December 

Term 3 Teamkids Vacation Care at Osborne Primary School (OPS) 

 

We are working with our long-time provider ñTeamkidsò to enable vacation care 

during the State of Emergency / State of Disaster. 

Additional safety precautions have been put in place to help keep our community 

stay safe. 

Bookings are only open to Osborne families with Permitted Workerôs Permits 

and currently approved for On-site supervision only 

Even though Teamkids are able to offer vacation care, unfortunately it is not 

ñBusiness as Usualò for the holiday program. 

 

Some Things Children Need   

 

A reminder of ways we can support children on the Social and 

Emotional front lead a positive, happy, comfortable life. 

 

CHILDREN NEED: 

¶ To be accepted for themselves 

¶ Security 

¶ For people to take an interest 

¶ Praise 

¶ Understanding 

¶ To be trusted 

¶ Space of their own 

¶ Independence 

¶ To feel useful 

¶ Reasonable rules and limits 

¶ Appropriate affection 

 

Wellbeing 

¶ To test boundaries 

¶ Flexibility 

¶ Responsibility 

¶ To be taken seriously 

¶ Consistency 

¶ To be listened to  

¶ To choose their own friends 

¶ To be okay to fail sometimes 

¶ To be an individual 

¶ Help and advice when asked for 

¶ To try out new things 

¶ To be successful                                                         

 

2020 Public Holiday 
 

Term 4 

Friday 23rd October 
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Curriculum 
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